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      The Department of Computers has conducted a meeting on “SAFER INTERNET 
DAY”on 15-02-2022 presided over by honorable Principal Dr.T.Raja Rajeswari Garu who 
spoke on the benefits and Importance of the Internet to the society and sudent 
community as a whole .The students of this college participated in good number, and they 
appreciated the message given by our College Principal.  

                        Head of the Department Sri.K.Bhadrachalam spoke on the merits and 
demerits of internet. Members of the department are Sri Ch.Ravi Kumar spoke about how 
internet is influencing the society and bringing the world as hamlet, Sri.B.Suneel Guest 
Faculty and Sri.M.Kiran Kumar JKC Mentor also spoke on this issue. The students who 
participated in the meeting appreciated the information given by the above and V.Navya 
,SaiBabu and G.Chandu Babu from the students  spoke  on this issue and they appreciated 

the information shared by the honorable guests. 
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